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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
Contact us: office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk   01493 369283 

 

Drop off and pick up after half term. 

Covid cases in schools are currently high across Norfolk. Covering staff 
absence due to staff needing to self isolate is a big challenge for schools. 

Fingers crossed, we have not had too much disruption at Fleggburgh but we 
think it wise to air on the side of caution until half term and keep the 

current arrangements in place. Staff truly appreciate your patience and 
understanding with this. 

However, from Monday 21st February, we would like to return to our 
previous drop off and collection arrangements. 

The top gate on the playing field will be open in the morning and the gate 
to the playground will be unlocked at 8:45am. Parents and pupils are 

welcome to wait on the playground until the bell is rung at 8:55am, when 
the pupils will line up to go in to school. A member of staff will be on duty 

on the playground from 8:45am. 

At the end of the day, the gate to the playground will be open from 
3:10pm. Emerald class will be dismissed from the front entrance door and 

Diamond class from their cloakroom door. 

May we remind you that the climbing frame on the field and the adventure 
playground area should not be used during drop off and collection time as it 

is not supervised and we thank you for your co-operation with this. 
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We are very pleased to be offering two after school clubs after 
half term. 

Premier sport will continue to run a multi skills club on Monday 
from 3:15pm -4:15pm. 

Mr Docherty will run a football club on Thursdays from 3:15pm – 
4:15pm. 

If your child is interested in attending any of the clubs, please 
make contact with the office - office@fleggburgh.norfolk.sch.uk 

 

 

 

A Huge Thank You  

To Kian & Freddie’s nanny for the Christmas Light Display. 

£100 was raised for our school 

 
 

 

On Monday 10th January, we had our ‘Penny Loaves’ Assembly - A 

time honored tradition dating back more than 100 years. 

The event sees members of the Burgh and Billockby Trustees of the 

Poor present each child at the school with a loaf of bread - known as 

penny loaves.  

 

  

Year 5 and 6 residential – Horstead Centre 

Year 5 and 6 are very excited about their residential, which will take place 
from Wednesday 2nd to Friday 4th February. We are hoping to post what 
they have been doing and learning every day on the website so please do 

check to see their adventures! 
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Norse Catering are proud to be supporting Norwich City Community Sports Foundation’s 
Active Canaries Health Month! Every Thursday between 7 March and 31 March 2022, we 
will be offering a very special menu. The recipes have been developed by Daniel Savage, 
head executive chef for the first team at Norwich City Football Club in collaboration with 
Norse Catering’s menu development team. 

Each week the menu will focus on a first team player linking with their nationality and the 
various food types that help power them on the pitch. There will be fun food facts around 

health and nutrition plus some exciting collectable player cards for children taking part with 
recipe information to take home. The Foundation will also be delivering online assemblies 

every Wednesday during the four weeks. 

The menus are as follows: 

Week One – Thursday 10 March   Week Two – Thursday 17 March 
Dimitris Giannoulis’ Menu          Josh Sargent’s Menu 

  Greek Chicken Flatbread    American Mac ‘n’ Cheese (v) 
Or       Or 

Green Quorn Flatbread (v)    Baked Vegetable Risotto (v) 
 Served with Cucumber and Yogurt   served with H/M 50/50 Garlic Bread 

   Salad and Mediterranean Couscous  and ‘Norwich City’ Peas and Sweetcorn 
***       *** 

   Orange Drizzle Cake      Fruit and Oat Energy Bar 
 

Week Three – Thursday 24 March   Week Four – Thursday 21 March 
   Tim Krul’s Menu     Teemu Pukki’s Menu 

     Vegetarian Sausage, Red Lentil and   Finnish Fish Pie Pasta Bake 
   Tomato Stew with Mashed Potatoes (v) 

Or       Or 
      Cheese and Potato Pie (v)    Roasted Vegetable Pasta Bake (v) 

   Served with Broccoli and Sweetcorn         served with a Vegetable Medley 
***       *** 

Dutch Apple Cake     Cocoa Banana Bread 
 

We hope your child/children enjoy trying these dishes and learning more about the positive 
impact food can have on health, nutrition and wellbeing.  We also hope you enjoy trying 

some of these recipes at home! 
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Dates for your diary 

2022 

2nd – 4th February   Residential Trip (Years 5 & 6) 

     The Horstead Centre 

11th February   Tag Rugby 

14th – 18th February  Half Term Holiday 

23rd February   Lego Workshop (Diamond Class) 

4th March    Performing Arts Day – Fantastic Mr Fox 

28th March    Class Photographs (Tempest) 

1st April    Last Day of Spring Term 

20th April    First Day of Summer Term 
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